5/11/2020 Coronavirus Updates - JCC Ranch Camp

UPDATED APRIL 21

Dear JCC Camp Families,

We want nothing more than to give you a definitive answer regarding the status of camp. However, we
are awaiting guidance from a number of local, state, and national organizations in order to make the

responsible decision as to whether to proceed with our camp programming this summer or not.

From a national level, the American Camp Association is partnering with the CDC by engaging an
independent team of public health experts, pediatricians, epidemiologists, and camp health experts to
develop educational and operational resources for camps to assist them with adhering to CDC
COVID-19 guidance. We also anticipate guidance from Governor Polis and Mayor Hancock in the next

two weeks to help formulate a plan from the state and local level.

We are hopeful that this information will offer much-needed clarification and direction as we work
towards a decision in regard to the status of our summer camp programs knowing that this summer
may not look like all the summers that have come before or any of the summers that will come after.
What we do know is that camp plays a vital role in the lives of campers, their families, and alumni — at
this time we are taking steps to determine how we can best serve our community this summer. We will
let you know when we know what that looks like and provide you with additional necessary
information, including information regarding refunds, so you can make proper arrangements that are

best for your family.

As we look for inspiration for weathering this health crisis and count down the days until camp, we
would love to bring the camp community into your lives through our virtual programming as we all

continue to shelter in place at home.
Thank you for your support and continued patience and understanding.
Your JCC Summer Program Team,

Noah Gallagher

Director of Ranch Camp
ngallagher@jccdenver.org
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Courtney Jacobson

Director of Camp Shai
cjacobson@jccdenver.org

Marshall Carpenter

Director of Tennis
mcarpenter@jccdenver.org

Amy Weiner Weiss

Director of Festivals & Wolf Theatre Academy Support
aweiner@jccdenver.org
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